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To:  Andrew Myerberg, OPA Director 

CC: Mark Grba and Grainne Perkins, OPA Assistant Directors 

From: Lynn Erickson, OIG Public Safety Auditor/Investigator 

Date: April 27, 2021 

Re: 2020OPA-0628  

CERTIFICATION: 

OIG has finished re-reviewing the Investigation for Case Number 2020OPA-0628. I sincerely 

appreciate the additional work performed by OPA and the efforts made to address the 

concerns raised in the OIG Directed Additional Investigation memo. This investigation is 

certified as timely, thorough, and objective.  

 

Thank you very much, 

 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Lynn Erickson 


